St. Bernard-Elmwood Place City Schools

• Administration Office

 105 Washington Avenue
 Phone (513) 482-7121

 St. Bernard, Ohio 45217
 Fax (513) 641-0066

Mimi R. Webb, Ed.D. Superintendent

Nick Hendricks Treasurer

November 5, 2020

Dear Titan Families,

As we move further into the fall, it is time to start planning for the second half of our school year. If you are receiving this letter, your student has been learning remotely since early September. We need to know if you want to continue to have your child learn at home or if you want your child to return to school for in-person learning on January 4, 2021. The learning platform you choose will remain in effect for your child for the entire second semester.

Enclosed in this mailing is the "Change of Learning Platform" document. If you want your student to continue learning remotely, no action is needed. If you want to have your student return to in-person instruction for the second semester, please complete this form and return it to the school or district office no later than November 24, 2020.

You may return the completed form by dropping it off in person at your child's school, by faxing to that school, or by mailing it to the SBEP Board Office at 105 Washington Avenue, Cincinnati, OH 45217. Fax numbers for our schools are as follows:

St. Bernard Elementary fax (513) 641-0278

Elmwood Place Elementary fax (513) 641-5502

St. Bernard-Elmwood Place Jr./Sr. High School fax (513) 641-4878

If you have any questions, please call your child's school and speak with the principal. Thank you for your ongoing support as we work together to provide the best educational opportunities for your child.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mimi R. Webb

Dr. Mimi R. Webb